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Washington, D.C. – Earlier today, Congressman Bill Shuster was sworn in as a Member of the 
111th Congress, marking the beginning of his fifth term in the House of Representatives.  As the 
new Congress begins its work, Congressman Shuster released the following statement: 

 
“I am deeply honored to have again earned the trust of the voters and I am eager to continue to 
represent the people of Pennsylvania’s 9th District in the new Congress.  
 
This is a great day for all Americans because we are celebrating our democracy through the 
peaceful transition of power. The swearing-in of the 111th Congress kicks off a time honored 
tradition that will end in a few short days with the inauguration our new President.  Our 
government will change hands and it will all happen peacefully.     
 
America continues to face tough economic times at home and dangers abroad.  These are 
challenging times that require clear, consistent leadership and I will continue to fight for what is 
best for America and the people of Pennsylvania. I remain committed to working with my 
Democratic colleagues in Congress and our new President when I can and opposing them when I 
must.”   
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